











Headteacher: Mr. S. Pearson

31st March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 5 Trip to Outward Bound at Ullswater - 7th - 11th November 2022

Thank you to all those parents who have paid deposits to secure your child's place on the Outward Bound trip in November 2022.

Further payments will be required as follows: 2nd instalment £100 on 2nd May 2022 and the final £160 on the 4th July 2022. You may wish to make monthly payments to spread the cost over the next 4 months.

In September, you will be asked to complete a full Consent Form with medical and dietary details etc. (Our Annual Consent form won't cover this trip as it is a residential visit with adventurous activities).

If you would like any further information, you can visit The Outward Bound Trust's excellent website on www.outwardbound.org.uk to learn more about their work and to download useful information about the centre and the course. If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us at school and we'll be happy to help.

Yours sincerely

Mrs. N. Harris

Deputy Headteacher / Visit Leader

L:\2021-2022 Letters\Letter 2 - Ullswater Nov 2022.docx